
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 11th December 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we are approaching the end of term I would like to inform you about our Christmas 
arrangements for Year 7. 
 
Monday 18th December 
Year 7 will be in school on Monday 18th December. This is a non-uniform day for them. There will 
be a range of activities put on for them including a rewards assembly and a special school lunch.  
 
We would encourage as many students as possible to take up the offer of school lunch on this 
day even if they usually bring packed lunch. The cost will be the same as a normal school lunch, 
£2.20, and children who are in receipt of free school meals will be covered.  
 
They will need to bring their trainers with them. 
 
Tuesday 19th December 
On Tuesday we will be going to the Pantomime at Newark. Students needs to arrive in school at 
the usual time in school uniform. They will return to school at approximately 2pm, dependent on 
traffic and will be able to go home at this time. Please make sure that they are collected or able 
to make their own way home.  
 
Students will need to bring their own packed lunch with them or request a packed lunch if they 
have a free school meal. 
 
Our school Christmas lunch is on Wednesday 13th December and all children are welcome to join 
us. The cost is £2.20 for those not in receipt of a free school meal. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a happy Christmas. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Whiteley 
Senior Leader 


